
Chicago Police Department 
Major Accident Investigation Unit 

 

Community Alert 
 

Wanted for a Fatal Hit and Run 
7

th
 District (Englewood)  

 

 
 

(Actual Picture of Wanted Vehicle) 

 
About the crime: 
On January 9, 2017 at approximately 10:05 p.m., a 21 year old female pedestrian was 
crossing the street at 69th and Wentworth when she was fatally struck by an unknown 
vehicle matching the below listed description.  
 
About the vehicle: 
A white SUV 4 door (Possibly a 2014 – 2016 Mercedes GLK 350 – SUV), last seen 
travelling southbound on Wentworth from 69th Street, with front end damage on the 
passenger side front. 

 
If you, or anyone you know, have any information about this 

incident or vehicle, please contact the Major Accident 
Investigation Unit at (312) 745-4521. 

 
Reference: RD# JA-110220 

Alert# 608-17-001 
January 09, 2017 


